
MT. LEBANON SCHOOL
DISTRICT

LEGAL NOTICE OF
PROPOSED AND FINAL

BUDGET
April 4, 2024

The  Mt.  Lebanon  Board  of
School  Directors  plans
adoption  of  a  proposed
budget for 2024-2025 at the
Regular  Board  Meeting  on
Monday,  April  15,  2024,  at
7:30  p.m.  The  Board  plans
adoption of a final budget for
2024-2025  at  the  Regular
Board  Meeting  on  Monday,
May 20, 2024, at 7:30 p.m. All
agendas,  public  documents,
and  information  for  public
participation will be posted on
BoardDocs:
https://go.boarddocs.com
/pa/mtlebanon/Board.nsf
/vpublic?open  and  in
accordance with  public  law.
Both meetings will be held in
Room D205, Mt. Lebanon High
School,  155  Cochran  Road,
Pittsburgh  PA  15228.
Participation via Zoom will also
be  available.  Copies  of  the
approved  proposed  budget
will be available to the public
via  mail  by  request  to
kwalters@mtlsd.net or can be
viewed at the administration
offices of the School District
located at 7 Horsman Drive,
Pittsburgh PA 15228, or on the
District website, on or about
April 16, 2024.

Kimberly Walters,
Secretary, Board of School

Directors


